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Ascend Wilderness Experience
                  P.O. Box 3263

         Weaverville, CA 96093

                 (530) 739-1177

           ascendwilderness.org

  information.ascend@gmail.com

May 2018

Dear Parent or Guardian,

Thank you for your interest in the 5-day youth backpack trips offered by Ascend Wilderness Experience!  We are a local non-profit organization that has led hundreds of local youth into the Trinity Alps Wilderness Area, providing all gear, food, training and transportation at no cost to participants. You can learn more about us on our website, or by emailing or calling using the information provided above.  The 2018 trips offered are:
• Co-ed Ages 15-18 

July 23-27
         

Backpack Trip
• Co-ed Ages 12-14 

July 30 - August 3    

Leadership Training Backpack Trip
• Co-ed Ages 9-11

August 6-10              

Backpack Trip
Each trip will have 8 youth participants and two experienced adult guides who are wilderness first aid certified.  For each trip there are two mandatory meetings scheduled. 

• Ages 15-18   Prep. Meeting  Mon. July 9  5:30 pm        



Pack Meeting   Sat. July 21  9-11am 


• Ages 12-14 
Prep. Meeting  Mon. July 9  7 pm             



Pack Meeting   Sat. July 28  9-11am

• Ages 9-11 
Prep. Meeting  Mon. July 23  6 pm             



Pack Meeting   Sat. Aug. 4  9-11am

Please note the dates for the additional meetings, as you and your child are required to attend if your child is participating in a backpack trip. 

While participation in Ascend backpack trips is cost free, we do request that participating youth contribute $15 towards the pizza party that takes place on the final evening of the trip.  

If your child applies, we will send an email confirming receipt of your child’s application. If you do not receive this confirmation within two weeks, PLEASE contact us.  After the application deadline date of June 6, we will contact you to let you know if we can offer your child an opportunity to participate in a 2018 backpack trip.  

If you have questions, please contact us, Danyel Aglipay and Amanda Barragar, using the contact information above. Thank you again for your interest!
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